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On March 5, 2025, Assistant Professor Dr. Chonmapat Torasa, Dean of the Faculty of Engineering
and Industrial Technology, along with Assistant Professor Dr. Preechaya Krukaset, Vice Dean of
Academic Affairs and Planning, faculty members from the Electrical Technology program, and Mr.
Bannasorn Santhan, Head of Educational Services, participated in a meeting to discuss the curriculum
improvement for the Electrical Technology program at the Pisamai Pimolsat Meeting Room, 5th Floor,

Building 43, Faculty of Engineering and Industrial Technology, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University.



